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I am a resident of Spokane, WA, and a member of the Spokane Riverkeeper. I ask that the
Washington Department of Ecology continue to protect the health and wellbeing of the members of
this community and communities downstream by denying the application for variances to PCB
discharge into the Spokane River. I also ask that the industrial and municipal dischargers of PCBs
are required to limit pollution of this toxin to a Total Maximum Daily Load in order to maintain safe
water quality standards. Thank you.


